From: Nick Stokes

Sent: Wednesday, 20 June 2018 4:05 PM

To: RG - Black Economy

Subject: Response+to:+Invitation+to+comment+—+Government+procurement

Dear Sir/Madam;

As a 20-year established Australian supplier/contractor to the Commonwealth & State Government
(Defence, Law Enforcement & Security) we take our corporate and civic responsibilities very
seriously and appreciate initiatives such as this.

In fact, we would encourage treasury to consider actually lowering the contract value threshold if
possible, but appreciate the additional resourcing that this may entail.

| would be happy to provide further detailed response if requested.

Best Regards

Nick Stokes, Managing Director
Defcon Technologies Group Pty Ltd
44 Maryborough Street, Fyshwick, ACT 2609, Australia
P:
www.defcon.com.au
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